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During the January 8th conference call of the Risk Management Advisory Committee,
members expressed an interest in holding quarterly calls of the Committee. These calls will
focus on issues for informal discussion presented by members in advance of the calls, as
well as on any current Committee business. The schedule of calls for the remainder of
2009, each of which will occur on a Thursday from 2-3 p.m. (Eastern) is as follows: April
23rd, July 23rd, and October 22nd.

In advance of each of these quarterly calls, members will be sent an email reminder of the
call, along with call-in information. At that time, members will also be asked to provide
issues they would like to have discussed with the Committee during the call, and the list of
issues will be circulated prior to the call so members are prepared to discuss such issues.

Additional calls of the Committee may be held if requested by the members of the
Committee or the Chairman. In addition, as discussed during our January 8th call, the
Committee plans to sponsor informational conference calls dedicated to specific topics
relating to risk management. At the request of the Committee, the first such call is
expected to focus on the expectations of the Financial Services Authority of the UK with
respect to risk management, and how such expectations may be evolving in light of current
global market events. As soon as arrangements are made for this first informational call,



members will be notified via memo.

Tamara K. Salmon
Senior Associate Counsel
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